Housing Authority

Sept 5 2023

First: Public meeting public space allow citizen to speak or violation of ACLU
Issues at Ledyard Kings Corner Manor include but not limited to:

Cameras incommpn area do not allow privacy of living

Addendums to lease canot be anticipated and cause anxiety: please limit to 4x per
year

The tenant re is not legally elected: needs to be remedied

Smoking policy to Ledyard Street dangerous and unsafe.Must be rectified. 25”
from buildings is still adequate in Groton.

Please be kind enough to leave furniture where tenants place it. This is their
home.

The law requires a greater frequencyof Open Mtgs.
The Director is in violation of the CT Wage and Hour Law

Asking for return of larger sheds as residents have no other storage. No reason to
require small sheds.

Asking for doc prescription for reimbursement for OTC items against HUD
regulations. Cease and desist. It costs money and time and needless energy.

Wreaths on doors on door hangers is a small accommodation that does absolutely
no harm and is a simple example of over control. Allow wreaths on hangers as a
gesture of good faith at this time.

Thank you for your attention to these requests by Concerned Citizens of Ledyard
and Gales Ferry

Eleanor J Murray, The Cottage Advocate



